
GEORGE BUSH 

August 24, 1987 
Kennebunkport, Maine 

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh 
7690 South West Fairmoor St. 
Portland, OR 97205 

Dear Vic, 

I am delighted you have accepted my 
invitation to serve on the National Steering Committee 
of the George Bush for President campaign. It means a 
great deal to Barbara and me to have your active support 
in my bid for the presidency. 

I want to bring the American people a 
message of hope for the future. Together, we can build 
a stronger, more prosperous America. 

Again, thank you so very much. 
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